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  NEWSLETTER NO.7 SPRING TERM – 25 FEB 2022 
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP 
 
 
 
 
 

WOWs for FOUNDATION 
STAGE 

Kit, Cecily L, Bodhi, Dexter, Annabel, Helen and Clemence 

RECEPTION 
Molly 

LOVE:  For being such a kind and gentle friends 
Joseph B 

YEAR 1 Tessa 
GROW:  For settling in to Y1 so well and making lots of new friends.  With a 
BIG THANK YOU to all the children in Y1 for being so welcoming! 

YEAR 2 Rose LOVE:  For always showing kindness to everyone around her 

YEAR 3 Ariana LOVE:  For being such a kind, thoughtful and helpful person! 

YEAR 4 Lily LOVE & GROW:  For settling in so well at Sacred Heart 

YEAR 5 
Art LEARN:  For writing a fabulous short story using detail and excellent description 

Charlie 
LOVE:  For having such a positive and sunny attitude in the classroom and to 
his learning as a whole 

YEAR 6 Rupert LEARN:  For working hard with percentages in Maths this week 
 
 
 

P.E. 
Pip (Y4) For excellent improvement in Swimming 

Rose (Y2) For an excellent Teddy Bear Roll 

MUSIC  

Lucia (R) 
For her wonderful enthusiasm, her active participation and her great rhythm 
skills in class music. You are a star, Lucia!   

Tolly (Y2) 
For his good behaviour, his impressive percussion skills and for thinking of 
good answers in class music.  

Rose (Y2) For good progress and for working so well in her piano lessons  

Lara (Y3) For her lovely singing voice, her kind nature and for her impeccable manners 

Felicity (Y3) For her hard work with Grade 2 pieces 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS:  

• Jemima (Y1) for getting involved in the Crowborough Tennis Club Team Challenge 2022 

• Mary (Y1) who took part In a Dance Show at St Peter’s Church with Mrs Rainbow  

• Juliette (Y1) for taking part in the Skiing School whilst on holiday in Switzerland 
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FIXTURES 
 

U11/10 MIXED POP LACROSSE v St Ronans Wednesday 23rd February 2022 
TEAM PLAYERS:  Laila, Mariella, Lorraine, Anabel, Lily (Capt), Lettie, Olivia, Valentina, Bea Bea, 
Felix H (Capt), Oscar, Felix MC (Capt), Rupert, Aaron, Michael (Capt), Baxter, Charlie W (Capt), 
Jenna, Bella (Capt), Emma, Amelie, Millie, Annabelle, Winnie, Jack, Fabian (Capt), Charlie D (Capt), 

Art, Rafferty, Harrison Myles, Louis and Thomas 
WHITE TEAM RESULTS:   Match 1 - 4-11 congratulations St Ronans 
    Match 2 - 16-2 congratulations Sacred Heart  
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:   Match 1 – Aaron, Match 2 – Baxter 
BLUE TEAM RESULTS: Match 1 – 1-10 congratulations St Ronans 
    Match 2 – 4-9 congratulations St Ronans  
PLAYER OF THE MATCH: Match 1 – Valentina, Match 2 - Mariella     
RED TEAM RESULTS: Match 1 – 8-7 congratulations Sacred Heart  
    Match 2 – 10-3 congratulations Sacred Heart   
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:   Match 1 & 2 - Rupert   
ORANGE TEAM RESULTS:  Match 1 – 0-10 congratulations St Ronans 
    Match 2 – 6-5 congratulations Sacred Heart  
PLAYERS OF THE MATCH:  Match 1 – the Whole Team, Match 2 – Winnie   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
U9/8 MIXED POP LACROSSE v St Ronans Thursday 24th February 2022 
U9 TEAM:  Oliver, Lorenzo, Gus, Eloise, Orla, Coco and Amber  
RESULTS:  16-6 congratulations Sacred Heart 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Lorenzo 

 
U8 TEAM:  Liam, Arthur, Isaac, Harriet, Lara, Ariana and Poppy  
RESULTS:  14-12 congratulations Sacred Heart  
PLAYERS OF THE MATCH:  Liam and Harriet 
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CAFOD’s LENTERN APPEAL- WALK AGAINST HUNGER 
On Friday, we were joined by Mike from CAFOD who shared with us the Lent Appeal for this year inviting schools 
to Walk Against Hunger!  CAFOD is aiming to walk 40,000km around the world this Lent to help stamp out 
hunger with the 200 million children whose lives are at risk because of malnutrition.  On each Friday during Lent, 
led by our CAFOD and Charity club members, we are going to walk around the Muga pitch as a whole school, 
walking and talking about the importance of helping those less fortunate than us whilst raising money for this 
worthy cause.  We will share our progress with you next Friday.  Our just giving page for donations is: 
https://walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/sacred-hearts-walk-against-hunger 
 
OPEN MORNINGS 
Kent College 
• Senior School Open Morning- Tuesday 1st March, 09.00–
11.30.  Please email admissions@kentcollege.kent.sch.uk to 
book your place. 
• Fearless Girls - Saturday 11th June, 9.00am – 1.00pm 
Bethany School 

• 16th March – 09.00-11.00 
Battle Abbey School  

• 5th March – 10.00-13.00 
Christ’s Hospital, Horsham 

• Saturday 12 March, or for a private midweek tour 
of the School.  

Christ’s Hospital Open Mornings are the perfect occasion to 
explore the School with pupil tour guides (hopefully in the 
beautiful spring sunshine!), attend talks on the admissions 
process and about life at Christ’s Hospital.  Please follow the 
link to register for places to attend our forthcoming Open 
Morning: 

Open Morning reservations: www.christs-hospital.org.uk/admissions/book-an-open-morning    
Admission queries and private appointments to visit:  

Fabia Westwood, School Liaison Officer   E: fjw@christs-hospital.org.uk  
 
EARLY MORNING CLUB 
We are looking for donations of any spare comics for the Early Morning Club to occupy the children.  If you have 
any please can these be handed into the office where they will be gratefully received.   
  

WEEK AHEAD DIARY DATES - WEEK 8 
Mon 28th February School Shop  08.30-09.00 

Whole School Liturgy 08.55 

Y5 and Y6 Shakespeare Day  

Tue 1st March Y3/Y4 Performance ‘A Glint of Gold’  17.15 start 

Wed 2nd March F/S Open Classroom 08.30-08.45 

Y4 Swimming @ Mayfield  08.45-10.00 

Ash Wednesday Mass with Parish  10.00 

U11/U10 Boys Tag Rugby v Hilden Oak (HOME) 14.15 

U11/10 Girls Netball v Beechwood (AWAY) 
LEAVE 13.30 START 14.15 
RETURN ON BUS 
COLLECT @ SHS 16.15 

Thu 3rd March WORLD BOOK DAY ‘The Owl & the Pussy Cat’ with Voice 
Confidence Workshops for all children  
Don’t forget to dress up as a character or item from this book  

 

KS1 Open Classroom 08.30-08.45 

School Shop Open  15.30-16.00 

Fri 4th March KS2 Open Classrooms 08.30-08.45 

Awards Assembly 08.55 

Parent & Toddler Session  09.00-10.15 

Football Coaching for U11 ISA Finals Team 15.45 

Sat 5th March  
Tunbridge Wells Arts Festival   

Sun 6th March  
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 
 
 
Nursery have continued their topic on Space.  We have decorated stars and made fruit rocket kebabs.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been learning about the moon involving throwing moon rocks to match numerals, 

we have made moon sand with flour and oil, and we have baked moon rock cakes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

In Art, Year One have been focusing on sketching.  In the first lesson, we practised different ways of mark 

making in our Art books.  We experimented with soft and harder pencils, drawing dashes, zigzag lines, shade, 

dots, smudges, etc.  We varied the pressure we put on our pencil to create darker and lighter marks.  This 

week we applied those techniques to decorate a winter tree.   
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Years 3 and 4 gave an outstanding performance this week in their production of 'Glint of Gold'. We travelled 

back in time and learnt what life was like in Ancient Egypt. The children worked extremely hard to learn their 

lines, songs and dances and despite a week off for half term, they remembered everything and put on a 

fantastic show. The children sang, danced and acted with confidence and their colourful costumes looked 

amazing. They should all feel very proud of their achievements. Well done to all! It was a truly memorable 

performance! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


